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Editorial

Dear colleagues,

It is an honor to serve as the Editor-in-Chief of the Turkish Journal of Nephrology. It is going to be our mission to build 
upon and broaden the past years' successes by focusing on both the journal's quality and its international presence 
in the fields of chronic kidney disease, kidney replacement therapies, including dialysis and transplantation. The 
main target of the editorial team is to make the journal more accessible for everyone therefore we are keen to keep 
our former success on the ratio of international publications and plan to work in collaboration with reviewers and 
authors from all around the world. As we advance, we want to be more user-friendly and more responsive, and aim 
to be a journal that is a channel for scientific communication in the field. 

With the help of our new editorial board, our reviewers, and colleagues, I believe the journal's continuing develop-
ment and success will only rise from now on. I would like to thank the previous Editor-in-Chief, Bülent Tokgöz, and 
the editorial board for their enormous efforts. We intend to progress in the same positive direction. 

We welcome your submissions as well as any ideas and comments you may have regarding the Turkish Journal of 
Nephrology.

Kind regards, 
Rümeyza Kazancıoğlu 
Editor-in-Chief
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